
From: Rep. Tammie Wilson
To: Dec Air Comment
Cc: Achee, Laura A (DEC); Brune, Jason W (DEC)
Subject: Serious SIP Formal Comments
Date: Friday, July 26, 2019 9:34:45 AM
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf

Dear Ms. Heil,

Please accept my formal comments on the Serious SIP.

Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on this important issue.

Sincerely,
Tammie

Rep. Tammie Wilson
State House District #3
North Pole, AK
(907) 451-2723
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